
Dear , 

 

Re: Expression of Interest in being Allocated new Hackney Carriage Vehicle Licence 

Confirmation of meeting Criteria and Invitation to observe draw 

 

I write following your recent expression of interest in being allocated a hackney carriage vehicle 

licence. Your expression of interest has been considered in line with the Council’s Criteria for the 

Allocation of a New Hackney Carriage Vehicle Licence and I am pleased to inform you that your 

submission has been considered to meet the criteria. 

 

Your expression will therefore be entered into the draw, with the chance to be allocated the licence.  

 

The draw will be carried out at a meeting of the Licensing and Public Safety Committee, to be held 

on Tuesday 4th October 2022 at 1830hrs in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Market Street, 

Chorley, PR7 1DP. 

 

The report and appendices regarding this matter will be made available on the Council’s website 

approximately a week before the Committee date.  

 

This is a public meeting and so you are able to attend as an observer.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Nathan Howson 

Enforcement Team Leader (Licensing) 

 


